
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren CSSp                   (Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers)                 Mobile no. 079 6430 2577 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Mary Pickard, John Skidmore and Derek Wilson. 
May their souls rest in peace. 

 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £163.00 Loose Plate Bakewell: £75.68 Hassop: £40.27 Total £278.95 

Please remember the parish account is Hassop & Bakewell RCP – that’s all you need! 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 8th October 2017 

Saturday 7th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Deacon John (E H) 27th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 8th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Monday 9th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Mary Pickard RIP Feria 

Tuesday 10th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Family Intention (B D J) St Paulinus 

Wednesday 11th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Rene (Sick person – J Hd) St John XXIII  

Thursday 12th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell F  R  E  E St Wilfrid 

Friday 13th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  N O    S E R V I C E St Edward the Confessor 

Saturday 14th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 28th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 15th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Teresa Fidler RIP (S P M) 
 

Ministries 14th/15th Oct Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. L. Elliot, V. Dooley L. Elliot V. Dooley V. Dooley 

Hassop 10.00 a.m. M. Hopkinson, A. Shimwell B. Cain, N. Harney T&M Martyn K. Addley 

Counters 8th Oct: JNM                       15th Oct: TSF 

This weekend Lise Elliot will speak for a few minutes 
about our parish Gift Aid scheme. This will be done towards 

the end of Mass. Also, we do the annual ‘head count’ so 
Welcomers please make sure this is done. 
 

This Sunday the children go to parish rooms with the 

Catechists after the opening hymn and return at Offertory. 
 

CAFOD Harvest Fast Day offerings taken up in a 2nd 

collection after Holy Communion. This collection sent 

directly to CAFOD and any cheques to be made out to 
CAFOD so they can claim gift aid. There are a good number 

of envelopes still available in both churches. 
 

OCTOBER DIARY (Please remember our meetings!) 

11th Liturgy Committee meets at 7pm in presbytery. It is 

the feast day of St John XXIII – Anniversary of Vatican II – 
vocation of the Laity. 

12th Finance Committee meets at 7pm in presbytery 
14th Special Blessing to mark a Wedding Anniversary 

15th Parish AGM after 10am Mass – open to all. Some new 

officers for the PPC will be proposed for approval by the 
AGM and other PPC members will be elected. 

17th Marriage preparation  18th Baptism preparation 
19th Deanery meeting  20th Marriage preparation 

22nd MISSION SUNDAY – universally celebrated – a 2nd 
collection to be take up and collection sent to MISSIO. 

26th Baptism ceremony completion  

29th Young people’s Mass and clocks back! 
 

13-15th October (next Fri - Sun) there will be an 

exhibition of historic vestments and plate in the Cathedral 

(Nottingham). Hassop’s historic vestments are also on 
display - further details & times from Brian & Joan Cain. 

Jenny and Joan have already prepared the vestments that 
will go from our parish. A small group of us are talking 

about going to the exhibition and car sharing might make 
sense if more wish to go. The plan is this:- by car to Park & 

Ride from Hassop at 9.30am on Friday morning. If you are 

interested, please contact Fr Hugh so that arrangements 
can be made. Return time unknown! Mass in the Cathedral 

at 1pm – open to all. 
 

Linda Brooks is looking for help on our monthly Fair 
Trade table. One person has kindly offered to help already. 

Please have a word with Linda to see if we can keep it 
going. 
 

Parish Social Committee met last Monday to prepare for 
our Christmas Fair which will take place next month now, 

on 18th November in Hassop presbytery. So, action stations, 
please! Also, to celebrate the end of British Summer Time, 

we’re going to have bacon butties on 29th October – last 

Sunday of the month. Let’s get ready! 
 

Next Sunday morning after 10am Mass in parish rooms 

we have the AGM which is open to all. Brian Cain as PPC 
Chairman will open proceedings and, then, we shall have 

new elections to the PPC. Some people have kindly agreed 

to serve on this – many thanks! – but the AGM has the 
right to also nominate members but names should be 

submitted before the meeting to Brian or Fr Hugh. 
 

AGM Reports: each parish group/event is asked to 
prepare a five minute presentation on activities, 

expectations, plans, etc. It helps if you have these written 
down beforehand. Refreshments will be available as the 

meeting begins. 
 

100 Club Draw takes place this Sunday after Mass. 
Thanks go again to our members most of whom have 

renewed membership. Some reminders are still in the 
churches and some sadly have dropped out. We haven’t yet 

reached that magic number 100 … We are still hoping. 
 

Next Sunday evening in our Bakewell church with the 
other local church communities at 6.00pm, we have our 

ecumenical service. It is one of the few occasions that we 
host a service so please do try to support it. Music and 

readings will be prepared. 
 

Banns of Marriage: David Jordan & Yvette Campbell 
intend to marry in Hassop. If there is any objection, please 

see Fr Hugh for further discussion. [Last time] 
 

“Red Boxes” – letter of thanks from MISSIO for your 
generous support totalling £230.37 sent last month. 
 

Next year, 7-9th September 2018, there will be a National 
Eucharistic Congress due to take place in Liverpool. Our 

parish has been allocated 2 tickets. Anybody willing to go? 
 

Sick and Housebound: Margaret Taberner, Patricia 
Turner, Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty, Eileen Simpson, 

Rosaline Varnes and Mary Howlings. We also remember the 
many parishioners and friends not mentioned here 

especially those who have recently moved to a care home. 


